
 

BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Week Beginning – 4th November 2019 

 

 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Last term’s overall whole school attendance was 95.0% We aim for 96.0% so across the term we did not 

reach the target.  Four classes, however, did manage attendance which was over 96%.  They were: 

 Oak Class – 96.8% 

 Hawthorn Class – 96.9% 

 Yew Class – 97.0% 

 Sycamore Class – 96.4%  
 

School Dinner Menu 

This week sees the start of the new Autumn/Winter menu. We start with Week 1 on the dinner menu 

and this time it is just a two-week menu plan.  A copy of this on the menu tab of the website.  
 

Dates for your Diary 

The following events will be happening over the next few weeks: 
 

Date Event Information 

Monday 4th November Autumn 2 starts School opens at 8.40am. 

Wednesday 6th November Zoo Lab Children in Nursery/Reception/Y1 

Thursday 7th November Beeston Castle Visit Year 3 children 

1 2 3 Magic Parenting Session 1 

W/B Monday 11th November Anti-bullying Week Various events across the week. 

Tuesday 12th November Infant Agility Event Year 2 children 

Wednesday 13th November Parents Afternoon & Evening Drop-in sessions from 3.15-5.45pm 

Friday 15th November Children in Need More information to follow 
 

Head Boy & Head Girl 

After lots of superb speeches and a pupil vote, the following Year Six children became Head Boy, Head 

Girl, Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl. Well done to Marley-Rae (Head Boy), Mesha-Lea (Head 

Girl), Ellie-May (Deputy Head Girl), Callum (Deputy Head Boy).   

Tree House 

The cost of the whole afterschool session is £6. This is from 3.15 – 5.45pm.  Alternatively, for a cost of  

just £2.00, children can stay to the afterschool club until 4.00pm.  All sessions must be booked in 

advance either by phone, email, in person or via the online payment app.  
 

Donations Required 

As part of the Enhanced Curriculum session we still need the following items: 

 Kitchen roll tubes 

 Shoeboxes. 

If you can spare any of these items, please could you drop them off at the school office. Any donations 

would be much appreciated. 
 

Uniform Swap Shop 

There are donation boxes at North Street Café, Shavington Youth Club and Nantwich Methodist Church.  

The first uniform swap will take place on Saturday 30th November at Shavington Youth Club and sessions 

are then planned for the last Saturday of each month. 
 

Reminders 

Remember, each Monday, a new newsletter will be uploaded onto the school website 

(www.beechwoodprimary.org).  Take a look each week for important information and dates.  
 

Mrs. Harper  …     

 

 


